
 
 

 

 
MINUTES OF SUTTON CHENEY PARISH COUNCIL EXTRAORDINARY MEETING HELD ON WEDNESDAY 30TH 

OCTOBER AT STAPLETON VILLAGE HALL, SCHOOL LANE, STAPLETON 
 

Parish Councillors Present:  
    Sarah Roberts    Charles Wollaston   
    Julia Jarvis    Linda Mayne   
    Pamela Tebbett-Mills   
In Attendance 

Joanne Lowe (Parish Clerk) 
3 Members of the Public 

 
PUBLIC PARTICIPATION  

223/19 Members of the public spoke about the proposed MVAS post locations in Dadlington. They were in 

support of projects tackling rural speeding, however had concerns about the post being sited 

outside of 8 Shenton Lane due to restricted access to driveway and intrusion of light near 

properties.  

 
APOLOGIES 

224/19 Apologies were given and accepted by the Council for Ambrose Long due to holiday. 

 

DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST PECUNIARY AND NON-PECUNIARY 
225/19  Cllr Wollaston declared an interest in the MVAS posts being sited in Shenton. 

 

PREVIOUS MINUTES 
226/19 The Council unanimously resolved to adopt the draft minutes from the Parish Council Meeting held 

on 9th October 2019 with 1 amendment made to remove “although he would be available to 

undertake any other work where necessary” from Minute 213/19. 

 

VAS POST LOCATIONS  
227/19 The Council unanimously agreed for the MVAS posts to be located in the following locations: 

  Sutton Cheney:   Existing post outside Royal Arms 
Junction near Twenty Acre Lane 

Dadlington:   Existing post outside Hinckley Road 

18 Shenton Lane, offside verge (as in attached doc) 

Shenton  Bosworth Road 

Mill Lane 

 
The meeting closed at 8:40 
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